
SCCSFA Monthly News Brief July 2023 
 

 

 

 

Southern Chester County 

Sportsmen’s &Farmers’ Association 

720 Sportsman Lane     Kennett Square, Pennsylvania 

 

 

Current News Briefs 
 

❖ The Rifle Committee has started holding 

competitions. The first was held on July 

22nd on the 50-yard range using a .22 

caliber long rifle with either a scope or iron 

sight. Congratulations to Dave Stephens 

for being awarded the Top Overall shooter 

for the day. Watch the Club Calander and 

emails for future events because we hope 

to see you on the range. 

❖ The July Cowboy Action Shoot was on July 

15th. Congratulations to the top gun of the 

day, Trapdoor Jack. Keep an eye on the 

Club calendar for the next scheduled shoot. 

Even if you’re not a Cowboy Shooter, make 

plans to come out and watch. It’s a fun 

event and you might just be surprised to 

find a little bit of cowboy in you too. 

❖ The Website Group of the Communications 

Committee has started meeting to improve 

your online experience. Please send any 

comments or suggestions to 
president@sccsfa.org  

❖ The IT Committee is looking for volunteers 

to assist when cameras and other 

equipment need to be replaced. This is a 

hands-on position. If you have talent and 

time to offer, please email: Don Sloat 

❖ The association needs a secretary, 

interested, please email: John Primus 

❖ A new gate was installed for the top 

entrance to the front field that is used for 

overflow parking during our events. Thanks 

to John Flynn, Jon Hodges, and Al Wells for 

their efforts in its installation. 

 

❖ Interested in using our tractor do work 

around the Club grounds, please email: 

John Primus 

❖ The summer has been hard on our newly 

planted trees. Help is needed to water and 

care for them. If interested, please email 

the Facilities Committee 

❖ The Fish and Lake Committee has started 

a campaign to remove some of the 

snapping turtles from the lake. If you would 

like to receive one, contact Fish & Lake 

❖ Are you looking for firewood? Please email 

the Facilities Committee 

❖ Send comments to newsletter@sccsfa.org 
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